
Session on Future prospects of Foreign Education 

Amid Covid-20 
Dear Students, we are pleased to share that Career Guidance Centre (CGC- KIET) is conducting 

a webinar, in association with IDP, exclusively for KIETians on the topic “Future Prospects of 

Foreign Education Amid COVID-19" . 

We invite all the aspirants of study abroad to avail the opportunity as its essential to know in detail 

about your dream destination in regard to post COVID scenario; upcoming intake updates, courses, 

scholarships and application fee waivers etc.  

 
 


